
Parish Offices 
 

ST. MARY 
320 E. Washington Ave, Tomahawk WI 54487 
Phone 715-453-2878 
Fax 715-453-6678 
Website: www.stmaryschurchtomahawk.com 
Hours: Monday—Friday 8:00AM-3:30PM 
 

ST. AUGUSTINE 
N10090 County Rd B, Tomahawk, WI 54487 
Phone 715-453-2561 
Fax 715-453-4813 
Hours: Tuesday 8:00AM-3:00PM 
 

ST. FRANCIS OF ASSISI 
5209 Willow Road, Tripoli, WI 54564 
Please note: There is no office at this location, 
please see St. Mary Parish Office. 

Weekend Mass/Service Schedule 
St. Francis-Pier Willow      Saturday 4:00PM 
St. Mary -Tomahawk      Saturday 6:00PM 
St. Mary-Tomahawk         Sunday 8:00AM 
St. Augustine- Harrison         Sunday 9:30AM 
St. Mary -Tomahawk       Sunday 11:00AM 
 

Weekday Mass/Service Schedule 
St. Augustine-Harrison       Tuesday 8:30AM 
St. Mary-Tomahawk  
Nursing Homes       Thursday 9:15AM 
St. Mary-Tomahawk           Friday 8:45AM 
 

Rosary 

St. Augustine-Harrison         Sunday 8:55AM 
St. Augustine-Harrison       Tuesday 8:00AM 
St. Mary -Tomahawk Wednesday 8:15AM 
St. Mary -Tomahawk           Friday 8:00AM 

Adoration with Reconciliation 
St. Mary-Tomahawk 
Following 8:45AM Mass on Fridays 
 

Devotion to the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
with Adoration & Reconciliation 
St. Mary-Tomahawk 
Following 8:45AM Mass on first Fridays 
 

Reconciliation 
St. Mary-Tomahawk 
Saturdays at 9:00AM* 
St. Francis-Pier Willow 
Saturdays at 3:30PM* 
 

Anointing of the Sick 
St. Mary-Tomahawk 
Following 11:00AM Mass on Sundays* 
 

* or by appointment (715-453-2878) 

Visitors & New Parishioners 
We warmly welcome you to our parish family. Thank you for coming to worship with us. 

July 25, 2021 
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GENERAL INFORMATION 

ST. MARY’S PARISH SCHOOL 
715-453-3542 
Principal, Rita Lee 
Email: smsprincipal@stmarystudents.com 
Secretaries: Linda Ploeckelman & Loretta Wanta 
Email: smsoffice@stmarystudents.com 

Mission Statement 
Our Catholic Communities are committed to be an extension of the universal Catholic church by 
daily living of the teachings of Jesus Christ for the spiritual growth of all in our parish and 
community. 

Reflection 
The reflection for the week can be found on our website at www.stmaryschurchtomahawk.com. 

Sacraments & Faith Formation 
Sacrament of Baptism 
We ask that parents of a child to be baptized contact the parish office to arrange attendance of a 
Baptismal Preparation Class. Classes are held on the 3rd Monday of each month. It is not 
necessary to wait until the child is born to make arrangements. 
 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Anyone seeking to set up a wedding must contact Fr. Louis, our pastor, at least 6 months prior to 
the marriage. Wedding guidelines are available at www.stmaryschurchtomahawk.com. 
 

Sacrament of Anointing the Sick 
Please call the parish office to notify us of the people who are in need of this care. This 
Sacrament is also available to those who wish to receive it after the 11:00AM Mass on Sunday. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
(Confession) is celebrated individually each Saturday at 9:00AM. Individual times can be arranged 
at any time by calling the parish office. 
 

Faith Formation 
The Sacraments of First Holy Communion and First Reconciliation take place during 2nd Grade. 
Confirmation Preparation begins in 9th grade and takes place on Wednesdays. Students are 
confirmed in the fall of 11th Grade. Classes for Grades K-12 are on Wednesdays. 

Pray For All the Priests of our Diocese: 
Each week we are asked to pray for all the Priests of our Diocese. The monthly calendars are 
available at catholicdos.org/chancery-bulletin. 

Pastor 
Fr. Louis Maram Reddy 
pastor@smctomahawk.com 
 

ST. AUGUSTINE 
715-453-2561 
Parish Coordinator, Kathy Voermans 
Email: kathy.staugustinechurch@yahoo.com 
Deacon 
Dan Towle           715-453-2848 
Email: dtowle55@gmail.com 
RCIA 
Deacon Dan Towl e          715-453-2848 
Cemetery Sexton, Dennis Goulee 
Pastoral Council Chair, Nancy Swan 
Financial Council Chair, Jim Evers 
 

715-453-2878 

Parish Secretary, Tracy Benaszeski 
Email: smparishoffice@smctomahawk.com 
Finance/Business Manager, Laura Reiter 
Email: finance@smctomahawk.com 
Director of Music & Liturgy, Janice Huseby 
Email: jhuseby@smctomahawk.com 
Coordinator of Religious Education/ 
Youth Ministry, Marianna Merkatoris 
Email: dreyouth@smctomahawk.com 
Deacons 
David Bablick           715-224-3472 
Russell Cabak           608-797-2277 
Cliff Eggett           715-453-5217 
Bernie Lyngdal (Retired)                             
RCIA 
Deacon David Bablick          715-224-3472 
Kathy Ramassini           715-453-3822 
Parish Nurse Ministry 
Ann Jelinek RN, PN          715-453-4573 
Mary Bailey RN, PN          715-453-3793 
Cemetery Sexton 
Matt Wohlt           715-453-7030 
Pastoral Council Chair, Joe Mattke 
Financial Council Chair, Scott Swenty 
Endowment Fund Advisory Board President, 
AJ Theiler           715-453-0010 
 

ST. MARY’S THRIFT CELLAR 
715-453-2878 

Hours: 
 Tuesday        4:00PM-7:00PM 
 Wednesday      9:00AM-3:00PM 
 Friday       9:00AM-3:00PM 
Volunteer Coordinator, 
Nancy Hoff           715-453-4473 

 

BULLETIN DEADLINE: 
Information for the parish bulletin must be in 

St. Mary’s parish office by 8:00AM on Tuesday. 

Pray for the Sick 
Lawrence & Colette 
   Matthews 
Judy Rau 
Tucker Van Ryen 
Dale Klutsenbaker 
Tom Fishbeck 
Howard Elliott 
Melinda Meyers 
Gerald Ruiter 
Christine Taylor 
Joyce Weizenicker 
Margaret Congdon 
Joseph 
   Montgomery 
Joseph Swan 
Joan McCormick 

Char Seetan 
Dan Bassett 
John W. Colwell 
Charlene Marks 
Ken White 
Laura Jo Pearson 
Evelyn Brown 
Nicholas Peterson 
Donna Underdale 
Martin & Judy 
   Vander Sanden 
Steve Malin 
Jack Huston 
John Loka 
Vivian Mitchell 
Roberta Meyer 

Joann Meyers 
John Chruscielski 
Stephen Christian 
Barbara Trevino 
Marlene Erickson 
Gary Petrouske 
Sherry Martinco 
Jim Witucki 
LeRoy Wolf 
Peter Flammang 
Jean Flammang 
Therésè Quirion 
Gus Feind 
Richard Seufzer 
Don Gerum 
Marvelene Sosinsky 

Mavis Salacinski 
Judy Leggett 
Tom Verkilen 
Joanne Kasmierski 
Julie Thayer 
Pat Alberg 
Betty Hudson 
Donna Olson 
Dee Breitfelder 
Norbert Paul 
Mary Stelzer 
Mary Schlegel 
Kay Berg 
Kris Leggett 
Laura Ludke 

All the sick in the hospitals and all the residents in our Nursing Homes. To keep our list current, 
all names are removed on a monthly basis. If our parish’s thoughts and prayers are still needed 
for you and yours, you must contact us to ensure that your loved ones are on the prayer list. 
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From the Pastor 
Examination of Conscience 
 

 
 

To have progressive growth in our spiritual life, we need to 
know ourselves: our sins, our weak points, our evil 
tendencies, as well as progress made already. This is the 
most important exercise of spiritual life. The soul must 
carefully investigate the cause of and the motive of the 
failures that we have committed. Knowing our dominant 
passions or faults, we need to struggle to destroy the evil at 
its root. 
 

The more determined we are to correct our 
faults, the less faults that will be committed 
by us. Our desire and determination for 
sanctity should be to please God. This is 
possible only through the examination of 
conscience and correcting our faults. This 
examination of conscience should lead us to 
the Sacrament of Confession, instituted by Jesus who gave 
authority to his Apostles to forgive sins by saying, “Whose 
sins you forgive, they are forgiven; for those whose sins 
you retain, they are retained” (John 20:23). Ultimately it is 
God who forgives our sins through the Apostles and their 
successors, ordained priests, and makes us His children. 
 

   Fr. Louis Maram Reddy 

Sunday 7/25 8:00AM 
8:55AM 
9:30AM 

 
11:00AM  

Mass @ St. Mary: Bea, Art & Jim Nelson by Beverly Klitz 
Rosary @ St. Augustine 
Mass @ St. Augustine: Steve Voermans by Mark & 
Kathy Voermans 
Mass @ St. Mary: Gladys Fishbeck by Judith Krueger & 
Mary Walker-Buchanan 
Anointing of the Sick following Mass 

Monday 7/26  
4:00PM 

NO MASS 
Yoga 

Tuesday 7/27 8:00AM 
8:30AM 

 
11:30AM 

4-7PM 
5-6:00PM 

Rosary @ St. Augustine 
Mass @ St. Augustine: For the living & deceased members 
of Lawrence & Cecilia Schoone by Ted & Cooky Rudolph 
Oremus: A Guide to Catholic Prayer DVD Series in CCC 
Thrift Cellar 
Open Arms Community Meal 

Wednesday 7/28 8:15AM 
8:45AM 

9AM-3PM 

Rosary @ St. Mary 
Mass @ St. Mary: Bruce Bishop by Patricia Bishop 
Thrift Cellar 

Thursday 7/29 9:15AM Mass @ Riverview: John “Frost” Schmit by Mary 
Theiler-Novak 

Friday 7/30 8:00AM 
8:45AM 

9AM-3PM 
9:15AM 

Rosary @ St. Mary 
Mass @ St. Mary: Bob Stillman by the Stillman Family 
Thrift Cellar 
Adoration with Benediction 
Parish Festival 

Saturday 7/31 9:00AM 

4:00PM 
 

6:00PM

Reconciliation 
Parish Festival 
Mass @ St. Francis: Deacon Darrell Smerz by Gerald & 
Judy Ruiter 
Mass @ St. Mary: Vern Lamer by Jane 

Sunday 8/1 8:00AM 
8:55AM 
9:30AM 

10:30AM 
11:00AM 

Mass @ St. Mary: Edward Willfahrt by Dave Ostrowski 
Rosary @ St. Augustine 
Mass @ St. Augustine: For the People of the Parishes 
St. Augustine Parish Breakfast 
Mass @ St. Mary: William & Grace Cook by Joann Cook 
Anointing of the Sick following Mass 

OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

“There is a boy here who has five barley 
loaves and two fish; but what good are these 

for so many?” Then Jesus took the loaves, 
gave thanks, and distributed them to those 
who were reclining, and also as much of the 

fish as they wanted. - Jn 6:9, 11 

 

Mass Intentions & The Week Ahead 

St. Joseph the Worker Committee 
Will be working on Tuesday, July 27 from 
9:00AM-11:30AM. Your help is always 
appreciated whether you can work all or 
part of this time. Thank You! 

Prayer Chain - Anyone with a personal 
prayer intention is invited to call Ruth at 
715-453-3397, and caring persons will 
pray on your behalf. Your request can be 
anonymous, or you may choose to 
include your name. Please respect the 
privacy of others, and do not share a 
prayer request on behalf of a third party. 

This week’s item is beef stew or soups. 
There are collection baskets in the entrance 
of St. Francis’, St. Mary’s & St. Augustine’s 
Church. Contact: Patti 715-453-8946 

LIKE us on Facebook! 
“St. Mary’s Catholic 
Parish Tomahawk, WI”. 
We will update you on 
events, keep you posted 

on things happening in our parish and 
send out important announcements! 
You will find Catholic content as well! 
Please like and share! 



 4  |  The Catholic Community of St. Augustine, St. Francis of Assisi, and St. Mary  

Weekly Readings and Observances 
Sunday, July 25 (17th Sunday in Ordinary Time): 2 Kgs 4:42-44/Ps 145:10-11, 15-16, 

17-18 [cf. 16]/Eph 4:1-6/Jn 6:1-15 
Monday, July 26 (Sts. Joachim and Anne, Parents of the Blessed Virgin Mary): 
Ex 32:15-24, 30-34/Ps 106:19-20, 21-22, 23 [1a]/Mt 13:31-35 
Tuesday, July 27: Ex 33:7-11; 34:5b-9, 28/Ps 103:6-7, 8-9, 10-11, 12-13 [8a]/Mt 13:36-43 
Wednesday, July 28: Ex 34:29-35/Ps 99:5, 6, 7, 9 [cf. 9c]/Mt 13:44-46 

Thursday, July 29 (St. Martha): Ex 40:16-21, 34-38/Ps 84:3, 4, 5-6a and 8a, 11 [2]/Jn 11:19-27 

or Lk 10:38-42 
Friday, July 30 (St. Peter Chrysologus, Bishop and Doctor of the Church): Lv 23:1, 4-11, 15-16, 27, 
34b-37/Ps 81:3-4, 5-6, 10-11ab [2a]/Mt 13:54-58 
Saturday, July 31 (St. Ignatius of Loyola, Priest): Lv 25:1, 8-17/Ps 67:2-3, 5, 7-8 [4]/Mt 14:1-12 
Sunday, August 1 (18th Sunday in Ordinary Time): Ex 16:2-4, 12-15/Ps 78:3-4, 23-24, 25, 54 
[24b]/Eph 4:17, 20-24/Jn 6:24-35 

THIS WEEK  

Liturgy & Music Notes from Jan 
 

On Sunday, August 8 our 11:00AM 
Mass will take place at Memorial 
Park—“Down By the Riverside”! (In 
case of rain, we will be in the church.) 
Mark your calendars now for what will 
be another special gathering—outdoor 
Mass in God’s creation along the 
beautiful Wisconsin River! We are 
grateful and fortunate that our music 
will be provided by our parish friends 
Joe and Sue Cronick of the well-known 
Hand-Picked Bluegrass. Pack a picnic 
lunch to enjoy after Mass! 
 

Liturgical ministers—please begin 
looking ahead at your fall schedules and 
inform Jan of any changes in your 
preferences of times or dates. 
Thank you! 

St. Mary’s Parish Festival—July 30 & 31—The BIG 10 Raffle 
Mark your calendars for July 30 & 31 and join us for a chance to win some great prizes! 

• $500 Meat raffle • $500 "Taste of Tomahawk" raffle • $250 Milwaukee Brewer gift card 
• $250 Tomahawk Furniture Store gift certificate • $1,000 CASH PRIZE 

• $500 St. Mary's School Tuition certificate • Patio Furniture set • 2 - Wisconsin Dells get away packages 
• Cooler filled with adult drinks and • 2 Outdoor "rocking" chairs 

 

If you cannot attend the festival but would still like a chance to win any of these great prizes, 
please use the order form that is stuffed into this weekend’s bulletin. 

Thanks for your support and good luck!! 
 

Food - Music - Fellowship..... Everyone is welcome!!! 

HELP US GROW THROUGH E-GIVING! 
 

St. Mary’s has new options available to make giving even 
easier! 
 

 Online Giving: Visit our website, stmaryschurchtomahawk.com. 
 Text Giving: Text your donation to 844-960-2240. 
 Electronic Giving is a convenient, easy solution when you don’t have cash or 

a checkbook. 
 In just a few seconds, you can make a one-time donation, respond to an 

appeal, or set up recurring payments. 
 Give anywhere, anytime from your computer, phone or tablet. 
 Donate directly to your favorite funds. 
 NEW!! Use credit/debit cards or make an electronic transfer from a bank 

account. 
 

To learn more about e-giving, please contact the parish office. 

Calling all bakers!! 
The Parish Festival is right around the corner and we need your help. A donation of a homemade pie or 
pies for the pie garden would be greatly appreciated. Please contact Julia Pankow at 715-453-8637 with 
any baking needs or questions. Pies can be dropped off at the parish office during office hours 
(8:00AM-3:30PM) the week of July 26-July 30. God bless your hands for baking and thank you for your 
help and support of our parish—see you at the festival! 

St. Mary’s Parish Festival—July 30 & 31 
 

The annual summer parish festival is next weekend (July 30 & July 31). 
Since we were not able to have our festival last summer we are planning a bigger and better festival than ever… 
but we need your help! Inserted in this weekend’s bulletin is a listing of the areas where help is still needed. Working at 
the festival is fun and is a great way to meet people. Confirmation students... we need your help too! If you can help out 
in any of these areas, please call the parish office (715-453-2878) during office hours to sign-up. If you have any questions, 
please call Kris at 715-612-0973. Thank you! 
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PARISH HAPPENINGS  

From the Parish Nurse 
Summer and warm weather means fun in the sun, but there are hazards that can occur when we play too hard. 
As I sit here enjoying the beauty that a beautiful, sunny, blue sky morning can bring, I can’t help praying all are 
safely playing or working. 
 

To truly enjoy the summer fun, take time to be safe, especially at all those summer celebrations and gatherings. 
We missed a lot last summer, but let us not sabotage this year by ‘trying to make-up for lost time’. Wear your 
helmet when you are bicycling, horseback riding, skateboarding, or out on your ATV or motorcycle. 
 

Take time to learn about the sport you are participating in and, especially, observe all safety precautions. Wear proper clothing, use 
sunscreen and bug spray and do some pre-fun warmup exercises to prevent those painful stretched and strained muscles. Don’t over 
do it! You can always save some fun for the next time out. 
 

Hot and humid temperatures are truly a challenge, especially when we gather as a church community. Orthostatic or postural syncope 
happens at church, graduations, weddings, or at events when standing a long time. It is more common if one keeps the knees "locked", 
this condition pools the blood in the leg veins. Reasons include heart problems, seizures, pressure 

anemia, or Vasovagal syncope caused by a 
sudden drop in blood pressure, which causes a drop in blood flow to the brain. 
 

St. Mary’s Church is prepared for these emergencies. Our ushers do an excellent job staying alert to these occurrences and acting to 
assist the person get help as needed. There is available, in the ‘First Aid closet’ (marked with a red, first aid cross): water, juice, sugar, 
and squeeze frosting for diabetic emergencies, and Kleenex, throat lozenges, and a first aid tackle box with supplies for other 
emergencies (nosebleed, vomiting, etc.). Also available is a hazardous waste cleanup pack, paper towels and gloves. An AED (automatic 
electronic defibrillator) and a wheel chair are kept in the gathering room in the back of church. If calling for an ambulance, please 
remember to give our address: 320 E. Washington Avenue, Tomahawk, but be sure that not ‘everyone’ is doing the calling. 
 

If you have any questions please call, as being well informed will make any situation less stressful for all those present. Also, remember 
it is easier to take a sweater off when overheated, so dress accordingly and stay hydrated. 
 

God bless, stay safe, and thank you ushers for keeping our parish safe!  ~~ Ann Jelinek RN, PN 

Registration and Enrollment 
There is still time to register your child for the 2021-2022 School Year. There is still room 
in our upper grade levels for additional students. Contact the school office for 
information, tours or registration materials. 
 

Job Openings 
St. Mary’s School has the following job openings for the 2021-2022 School Year: 
 4K Teacher (bachelor’s degree required) (full-time) 
 School Secretary (full-time) 
 After School Care Assistant (part-time) 
 

To apply, please send a resume and cover letter to: 
Rita Lee 
St. Mary’s School 
221 E. Washington Ave. 
Tomahawk, WI 54487 
 

School Wish List 
Thank you for your overwhelming support of school supplies in past years. If you are interested in purchasing for this school year, the 
following is a list of items St. Mary’s School could use. Any items you are able to purchase will be greatly appreciated. 
 

 Crayola washable markers - 8 pack classic fat   White out tape 
 Crayola washable markers - 8 pack classic thin   4 inch zip ties 
 Elmer’s glue sticks (brand name please)    Painters’ tape 
 Elmer’s school glue (brand name please)    Scotch tape refills 
 Ticonderoga or Dixon brand pencils    Ziploc bags –quart size 
 Playdoh (brand name please)     Ziploc bags –snack size 
 Books or rolls of stamps      Ziploc bags – sandwich size 
 8 ½ x 11 cardstock – white & bright white    Ziploc bags – gallon size 
 8 ½ x 11 cardstock – any color     DAP blue Ticky tac 
 Wide ruled composition sized notebooks    Kleenex – no lotion please 
 Scotch clear packaging tape (brand name please)   Letter sized hanging file folders 
 Baby wipes – sensitive skin, no scent    Sharpie markers – any size or color 
 Avery labels laser 5160 (1 x 2 5/8)     90/110 lb. cardstock in basic color 
 Avery labels laser 18163 (2 x 4)     Command strip refills – general pack 
 Dry Erase markers (any color)     Dry Erase board cleaner 
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PARISH HAPPENINGS  
St. Augustine Announcements 
St. Augustine Parish Breakfast - We welcome all to our next breakfast 
following Mass on August 1. For the time being, due to sanitation and food 
safety concerns, we will be purchasing packaged foods rather than asking 
parishioners to donate prepared dishes. This approach will also address the 
workload concerns. Monetary donations would be greatly appreciated to 
cover grocery costs. We encourage new volunteers to assist with serving 
and clean-up so that some core volunteers can have needed breaks. 
Attendance at our breakfasts will be a major factor in determining whether 
we continue our monthly gatherings during which we can visit, share a meal 
and build community. If you have questions or suggestions, please call Ann 
Wanserski at 715-536-1466 or our parish office at 715-453-2561. 

Our Gifts to Our Lord 
For the weekend of July 4, 2021 

St. Mary’s Collections:  

Adult Envelopes $5,450.00 

Loose Collection $1,216.81 

Online Giving $1,319.82 

Maintenance Fund $298.00 

Total $8,284.63 

St. Francis’ Collections:  

Adult Envelopes $470.00 

Loose Collection $148.00 

Total $618.00 

St. Augustine’s Collections:   

Adult Envelopes $820.00 

Loose Collection $465.00 

School Collection $20.00 

Backpack Program $20.00 

Total $1,325.00 

Advertiser of the Week 

St. Mary & St. Augustine Liturgical Ministries 
6:00PM @ St. Mary, Saturday, July 31, 2021 
Reader    Pat Berg 
Musician   Mary Ramsey 
Cantor    Lisa Breaman 
Communion Ministers  Tom Oscar 
    Darrell Pierson 
 

8:00AM @ St. Mary, Sunday, August 1, 2021 
Reader    Wally Dieter 
Musician   Jan Huseby 
Cantor    Deb Duncan 
Communion Ministers  Larry Van Strydonk 
    Linda Van Strydonk 
 

9:30AM @ St. Augustine, Sunday, August 1, 2021 
Reader    Jean Van Strydonk 
Greeters   Mike Smith 
    Stephanie Smith 
 

11:00AM @ St. Mary, Sunday, August 1, 2021 
Reader    Kathy Ramassini 
Musician   Jan Huseby 
Cantor    Michele Wingate 
Communion Ministers  Dave Bablick 
    Deb Vilski 

2nd Banns: 
Ross Richards 

& 
Autumn Alvey 

After serving Funeral Luncheons for the Parish Families of 
Gail Menebroeker & Mark Obey we would like to thank the 
following for their gifts of food and/or time: 
 

        Sue Butkiewicz  Kathy Van Ryen        Carrie Crass 
Pat Brimacombe      Marie Strassman                Marcie Honnold       Julia Pankow 
Jeanie Crass      Fran & Frenchy LaFond    Claire Vandersnick   Joe Venne 
Jean Richert                   Jean Hanson 
 

As always the food was delicious and very much appreciated. 
The Funeral Luncheon Committee 

First Friday Homebound Visits 
 

If you are a homebound parishioner and would like 
to receive communion and a visit from one of our 
Deacons on the first Friday of the month starting in 
August, please contact the parish office and give 
them your name, address and phone number. 

Did you Know? 
Virtual Discernment Retreat - August 14 from 
9:00AM-3:00PM. Join other single women ages 
18-50 and Benedictine Sisters from St. Mary 
Monastery, Rock Island, IL, St. Scholastica 
Monastery, Duluth, MN, and St. Paul's 
Monastery, St. Paul, MN and learn about 
discernment and Benedictine Life. For more 
info. or to register, contact Sister Lisa Maurer, 
OSB by email at vocations@duluthosb.org. 
 

Harmony and Hope for your Marriage: For 
married couples facing a difficult time in their 
relationship, Retrouvaille offers a path to 
rediscover the spouse you fell in love with. “We 
could not talk without arguing. Eventually, our 
marriage entered a second honeymoon. We are 
able to live in harmony thanks to the skills we 
learned in the Retrouvaille program.” Read 

For more information or to register for the next 
Central Wisconsin weekend, August 20-22, visit 

 

Oremus: A 
Guide to 
Catholic Prayer 
• Session Seven: 
Dealing with 

Distractions in Prayer 
When: Tuesday, July 27 @ 
11:30AM 
• Session Eight: Desolation 
and Consolation 
When: Tuesday, August 3 @ 
11:30AM 
Where: CCC (Corpus Christi 
Center) 

mailto:vocations@duluthosb.org
http://www.HelpOurMarriage.org

